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Mr A Coupe 
Director of Music 
Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com 
 
21st February 2022 
 
 

LENT MUSIC CONCERT 

 
7.00pm Friday 25th March 2022 

Big School 
 

Dear Parent,  
 
I am excited to share details of our forthcoming Lent Music Concert, our first major concert since March 2020. 
 
This will take place at 7.00pm on Friday 25th March 2022.  The concert will include performances from our 
Chapel, Chamber and Lower School Choirs, the Choral Society, our Senior Orchestra and Lower School Band.  
In addition to these amazing performances, the programme will feature our talented Musical Theatre 
Ensembles. This promises to be an unforgettable evening of family entertainment and I hope that you will be 
able to join us for the evening. 
 
This would normally be a ticketed event but factoring in our experience over the last two years I feel the most 
important thing is for us to celebrate our ability to come together and experience live music courtesy of our 
wonderful students. There will be an opportunity for you to make a donation on the door as you wish and 
these proceeds will, as always, go to supporting future performances.  
 
Students who are performing will be involved in rehearsals on the day so we will organise dinner for them. 
Performers will need to wear school uniform if they are in Lower School or suits if they are in Middle or Senior 
School. 
 
At the point of writing, Covid rules are continuing to ease.  If there are control measures in place as we head to 
the performance I will send an update, but it is my wholehearted hope that we can welcome family and 
friends back to the college as a live audience on Friday 25th March. To this end, could I please ask you to email 
me in advance of how many people you intend to bring to the concert: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com Please 
note that Big School has a limited capacity so I will send out an update at the point that we are full. If there are 
any changes to the numbers in your party please could you let me know? 
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Doors will open at 6.45pm and the concert should be over by 9.00pm.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. Your encouragement of both 
the children and the staff over the last 18 months has been invaluable. 

 

Best wishes, 
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